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Statement: 

The Philippines takes note of the significant work of the Experts Group and commends 
the Group for advancing its work on the Global Statistical Geospatial Framework 
(GSGF) focusing on the efforts to guide and support the work of Member States in 
implementing and operationalizing the GSGF as embodied in its revised Terms of 
Reference and Work Plan for 2020-2022.  
 
The Philippines support for the GSGF is exemplified in the strong linkage between the 
country’s national mapping agency and statistics authority thus reinforcing the 
integration of statistical and geospatial information.  
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